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Lots going on across our wonderful school this week and so much of our learning is online to 
share with you. If you don’t already, check (and follow!) our school Twitter page and class pages 
where staff will immerse you in the everyday goings-on of Wimboldsley. The last few weeks of the 

academic year are always extremely busy - even more so than usual - and the children and staff are all 
persevering fantastically with teaching and learning key knowledge across the curriculum as well as 
planning and preparing for all of the summer events we have ahead. It’s going to be a fast-paced few 
weeks ahead but ones that I am sure will be extremely enjoyable and memorable for everyone involved.

Reception new starters visit
This Wednesday we welcomed Wimboldsley’s 
newest recruits for their 2nd visit  into school to 
meet staff and explore their new environment 
ready for September. 
They will have more 
opportunities to do so over 
the coming weeks so if you 
happen to see any new 
faces 
around, 
please 
give them 
a warm, 
welcoming 
and friendly 
smile.

Strike days
As per the separate letter sent out to 
families earlier this week, please may I 
remind you that due to strike action of 
some teachers who are members of the 
National Education Union (NEU), HAZEL 
class will be closed on Wednesday 5th July 
and Friday 7th July 2023. Year 1 pupils in 
Acorns class can attend school as usual.

Year 1 learning assembly
Well done to our fabulous Year 1 pupils who wowed their 
audience this week with a wealth of knowledge regarding 
their recent learning. We love giving pupils the opportunity to 
present to an audience and talk with passion and enthusiasm 
about their curriculum, especially from such a young age. Well 
done to you all!

PTA support - volunteers
We are always so thankful for all of our 
PTA members who give up their own 
time to support, however we are still in 
urgent need for people to actively help 
at events, particularly the Summer Fair. 
If you are able to offer your time, please 
contact Mrs Gowing or Mrs Garland. 
Thank you.

Upcoming dates for your diary:
Acorn assembly  - graduation - Thursday 13th @ 2.30pm
Non uniform day - 'bring a bottle' for our tombola - Fri 14th 
(summer fayre)
Wednesday 19th July - whole school transition day to new 
classes
1pm staggered finish 21st July (1pm R-Y2 and 1.10pm Y3-Y6)

For Year 6 families:
Year 6 Leavers assembly - Thursday 20th July @ 1.30pm

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

ARTARTSMARTSMART

PEOPLEPEOPLE
SMARTSMART

NATURENATURESMARTSMART

SELFSELF
SMARTSMART

NUMBERNUMBERSMARTSMART

BODYBODY
SMARTSMART

MUSICMUSICSMARTSMART

WILLIAM STOCKTON                               WIMBOLDSLEY	

WORDWORD
SMARTSMART

                 	                        

EXECEXEC
HEADHEAD

Kyra Ballantyne	 Esme C
Aleksander	 Lily L
Enes Vatansever	 Khya H-M
Hallela	 Oliver C
Diyenka Ralalage	 Cora S
Sharlea Waring	 George M
Summer Serenade Reps	 Noah L
Nicole Ursachi	 Elliot H
Divine Mukombe	 Oliver M

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    




